
 
 

 
 
 
Date: 10/18/13 
 
 
 
RE: NEPTCO  Products ST10, ST10HF, SDCT, SDCTHF, ABX, ABXHF, ST21, ST21HF, ST30, APC30, PC301 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
 
NEPTCO has reviewed the REACH (Registration, Evaluation, Authorization, and Restriction of Chemicals) legislation and 
its applicability to the products manufactured and sold by our company.  
 
As defined in Chapter 2 of the REACH legislation, the products manufactured and sold by NEPTCO are articles; an object 

which during production is given a special shape, surface, or design which determines its function to a greater degree 
than does its chemical composition. Additionally, NEPTCO products are not intended to release any substances during 
normal use. As a result of this determination, the products manufactured and sold by NEPTCO are not applicable to the 
Registration and Authorization requirements of REACH. 
 
In reviewing the list of products manufactured and sold that are identified above, against the updated (June 2013) 
REACH SVHC list and the RoHS documentation, to our current knowledge none of the referenced substances are 
contained therein.  The determination of the presence of these substances is based on information that NEPTCO believes 
to be reliable. However, the information is provided without representation of warranty, expressed or implied, regarding 
accuracy or correctness. 
 
Should you require additional assistance in this matter, please feel free to contact me at dtherriault@neptco.com. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Don Therriault 
R&D Manager 
828-3962121 x4400 
 


